Annex 6 

of the RA Finance Minister’s  Order N667-A  

dated August <<02>> 2013
ANNOUNCEMENT 
REGARDING CLARIFICATION OF PRE-QUALIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT
 ON COMPETITIVE DIALOGUE 

The text of the announcement is herewith approved by the Evaluation Committee Decree N 8 dated January 29, 2016 and is published in accordance with Article 26

 of the Law on Procurement of the Republic of Armenia

COMPETITIVE DIALOGUE PROCEDURE CODE - N SCWE of RA MoA-CDSA-N 15/1
The Client, namely the State Committee of Water Economy of the Ministry of Agriculture of the Republic of Armenia, located in 13a, Vardanants Street, Yerevan, 0010, Republic of Armenia, below presents the questions and clarifications in regards with Pre-Qualification Announcement Regarding Competitive Dialogue Procedure Code N SCWE of RA MoA-CDSA-N 15/1.

Question: With reference to the pre-qualification announcement regarding competitive dialogue procedure code N SCWS of RA Moa –CDSA-N 15/1, we point out a lack of clarity of the article 9. 2) b, concerning the beginning of the period of 15 years during which the bidder must accomplish the requirement of experience in the Republic of Armenia. 

Considering that the first Public-Private Partnership (“PPP”) in the water sector in Armenia was implemented, which has managed Yerevan Water Company (“Yerevan Water and Sewerage Company” CJSC – commen by the State Committee of Water Economy of the RA Ministry of Agriculture) in the period from May 2000 to June 2005 we formally request to modify the article 9.2).b including the clariflying sentence “starting from 1st January 2000” in order to make it concrete and unequivocal.

A differen interpretation would mean excluding from this pre-qualification process, which would be contrary to the assumption and goals outlined in the pre-qualification announcement and to the principle of enlarging the competition to the greatest number of potential bidders.
The date of receiving the question:  26.01.2016
Clarification: In response to your clarification request dated January 26,2016, please be advised that references to corresponding projects started in year 2000 and later with at least 5 year duration will be considered as satisfactory to meet pre-qualification requirements specified in Point 9.2-b of the pre-qualification announcement.

To receive additional information regarding this announcement, please contact Mr. Arayik Mnatsakanyan, Procurement Coordinator.

Tel.: (+374-10) 540229

E- mail: arayik.mnatcakanyan@gmail.com
Other required information: ____________

The Client: State Committee of Water Economy of the Ministry of Agriculture of the Republic of Armenia 

